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11 November 2019 
 
 

Dear Mr Thompson 

 

Your request for information 

 

We refer to your email of 14 October 2019 in which you make a request for 

information.  We have considered your request under the Freedom of Information Act 

2000 (FOIA) and this letter sets out our response. 

 

Your request is as follows: 

 

How many ex-police officers are currently employed by the IOPC in the 

following roles; Investigation Management of investigations 

Assessing/deciding appeals, Management of appeals and Senior 

management/strategic roles. 

 

Information relating to our Operations staff (casework and investigations) up to 

Operations Manager/Senior Investigator grade is contained in the PDF table we are 

disclosing with this letter.  

 

Information about the career backgrounds of our Director General, Executive Team, 

Directors and non-executive Directors is available on our web site here.  

 

We hope that you find this helpful. If you have any questions please contact us and 

remember to quote our reference number 1007943.   

 

If you are not satisfied with this response you may request an internal review by an 

independent internal reviewer, who has had no involvement in dealing with your 

request. If you wish to complain about any aspect of this decision, please contact: 

 

Reviewing Officer 

Independent Office for Police Conduct   

PO Box 473 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx
mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx
https://www.policeconduct.gov.uk/who-we-are/our-people


Sale M33 0BW 

 

All emails requesting a review should be sent directly to: dpo1@policeconduct.gov.uk 

 

Should you remain dissatisfied after this internal review, you will have a right of complaint to 

the Information Commissioner; however, we should point out that under section 50(2)(a) of 

the Freedom of Information Act, you are normally obliged to exhaust the public authority’s 

internal complaint mechanism before complaining to the Information Commissioner.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
pp 

 

Aktarun Chowdhury 

Head of People Management and Wellbeing 

Independent Office for Police Conduct (IOPC) 
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